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THE REBEKAH
LINKS

RECENT EVENTS!

Page 1 & 2

Connecting You to Today’s News!

CELEBRATING OUR
HEALTHCARE
WARRIORS DURING
NURSING HOME
WEEK!

We celebrated our nursing home appreciation

week with music, raffles and food for all three

shifts. Thank you to the Rebekah Rehab and

Extended Care team for all the hard work

and dedication throughout the year. 

 Thank you for all you do!
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THE ADMISSIONS CORNER

Thank you to our admissions director for

maintaining the alliance between hospitals, social

workers, discharge planners and case managers.

Yovanka is the face of Rebekah Rehab in the field

and our social media platform. She ensures that

our providers and family members are updated

with any changes at Rebekah. In addition, Yovanka

assist the families with tours of the facility and the

transition from hospital to the nursing home

setting. Yovanka is always available and

consistently going above and beyond in

maintaining a healthy census.

Welcome to another edition of Rebekah links. Thank you to all my residents,

family members and staff for your constructive feedback. This past May we

experienced warmer and sunny days. An array of beautiful and colorful

flowers was planted on the premises. We celebrated our amazing nursing

staff during nursing home week. All three shifts were able to enjoy the

festivities with food, music, raffles and awards. On May 16th, our former CEO

was recognized during a ceremonial gala held at Marina Del Rey in the

Bronx, New York. Mr. Kenneth Gelb served as a CEO for 25 years. He

provided the staff with guidance and leadership resulting in an environment

of trust, support and cohesiveness amongst each other. The activities

department coordinated a special gathering to celebrate Mother’s Day with

music, flowers, and special treats. Memorial Day was filled with a variety

food and festive sweet treats for the staff. Thank you to our incredible food

director, Dawn McCarroll and kitchen staff for coordinating the event. I am

eager to celebrate the new summer season, to watch the residents dance

and enjoy the warm weather, to celebrate more centenary birthdays and to

continue helping my staff with our mission of providing our residents with an

environment of dignity, love, safety and respect.

Sincerely,

Fedra Manigaulte, MPA, LNHA

At Rebekah Rehab and Extended Care Center, our recreation department recently

hosted a heartfelt celebration honoring our remarkable residents who have reached

the age of 100 and beyond. The festivities were highlighted by the captivating live

entertainment provided by Mr. Juan Ortega, whose soulful piano music added a

special touch to the event. Among our distinguished centenarians, we are especially

excited to announce that our oldest resident will be turning an impressive 109 years

old this July. It was a joyous occasion filled with music, laughter, and the shared

stories of our cherished residents, whose lives continue to inspire us all.

A Note from the Administrator

great
greatwork!
work!

The 100+ Club!


